
 

PLANNING 
APPLICATION 
CONSULTATION 
 

 

ROSS STREET COMMUNITY CENTRE CB1 3UZ 

THURSDAY 15TH NOVEMBER  

FROM 3:00PM TO 9:00PM 

 

 

REDEVELOPMENT OF THE FORMER RIDGEONS SITE – 

CROMWELL ROAD  
 

The consultation will be on a “drop in” basis. Exhibition boards will display the emerging plans 
for the proposed development and members of Cambridge Investment Partnership and the 
professional design team will be on hand to answer any questions. 
 
After viewing the exhibition, you will have the opportunity to provide feedback on the 
emerging proposals. 
 

 
 

 


